
       PUBLIC NOTICE 
   TOWN OF LAKE PARK 

 
                 3D Concrete Printing Technology Site Visit 

                      
            Thursday March 7, 2024 1:00 P.M. to 5:00 P.M. 

     
         16311 Hollow Tree Lane, Wellington, FL  33470 

     
All interested persons are hereby advised that the Town of Lake Park 
Commission will attend 3D Concrete Printing Technology Site on Thursday 
March 7, 2024 from 1:00 P.M. to 5:00 P.M.  The event will take place at 16311 
Hollow Tree Lane, Wellington, FL 33470 
 
Notice pursuant to Section 286.0105, Florida Statutes, if applicable, is 
hereby incorporated by reference. 
 

________________________ 
Vivian Mendez 

         Town Clerk 
 
One or more Town Commissioners and/or Board members may be present at this event. 
 
Posted on: March 7, 2024 
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